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Doctors from Paradise Canyon Eye Care and Clear View Eye

Care Center donated their time to provide vision screening for

nearly 100 children. Of those, 37 children needed additional

vision care and/or glasses from the doctors.

Funds from an ENF Promise Grant covered this cost for 20

children. Through the generosity of the doctors, Lodge members,

Trustees, the LOE, Past Presidents of LOE, Widows of Elks, and

the Salvation Army, enough additional money was donated to help

nearly every child in need who attended the Eye Fair.


